
Addendum to West and Shires Permit Scheme (WaSP)  

 

22nd June 2020  

 

 

Please note that as from the date of implementation of the Department for Transport’s Street 

Manager System and the removal of the current Electronic Transfer of Notifications System 

all references to Electronic Transfer of Notifications (EToN) in all West and Shires Permit 

Scheme documentation shall be replaced with ‘by electronic means’ with regards to 

notification requirements within the Street Manager System. When the scheme is next 

reviewed and approved this amendment will be inserted into the text of all the scheme 

documentation.  

 

 

Signed  

 

Adam Brookes 

Service Manager – Highways and Network Management 

Telford & Wrekin Council 

 


